
 

Sarah Eppiloto 
 

Mission One Instructional Assistant 
Tawanka Elementary School 

 

It was my pleasure to recognize you this morning with a Neshaminy – We Build Futures Award. 
In your nomination, the following were highlighted: 

· You have consistently performed well in your role here at Neshaminy as an instructional 
assistant; 

· You are conscientious and attentive to your students’ needs; 

· You react like a seasoned veteran when students are in need of support and your main concern 
is safety for the students; and 

· You handle each situation with a calm demeanor and tremendous professionalism. 

You have helped advance our belief that children are the future and that excellence in education 
requires support, sacrifice, and involvement from the total community. 
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